
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lemoine, LeighLLemoine@governor.sc.gov
CC: Walker, TreyTWalker@governor.sc.gov

Parks, MichaelMParks@governor.sc.gov
Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/14/2017 10:41:26 AM
Subject: Re: Governor McMaster

Thanks very much. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Lemoine, Leigh 
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 9:53:09 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Walker, Trey; Parks, Michael
 
Subject: Governor McMaster 
 
Hi Danny,
 
The Governor will be out of state this afternoon and will return Friday, November 17th. Please inform the Lt. 
Governor, and let me know if I may be of assistance at any time.
 
Thank you,
 
Leigh
 
Leigh LeMoine
Deputy Chief of Staff
Office of the Governor
803-734-1229
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